Nursery Newsletter

This is the last part of the academic year and it's an extremely busy time in class.

Rehearsals have already started for this year's Christmas performance, it seems to be going well, and the children's singing sounds lovely.

Our topic will be Christmas Celebrations.

- The children will be creating the Nativity Scene which will give them an awareness of the Christmas story.
- Learning Intentions linked to class subject.
- Create Nativity Scene gain an awareness of the Christmas story.
- Create props for their Christmas sing along.

We have the school photographer coming into school on Friday the 17th of November. If your child does not attend on that Friday, you can pop in from 10am until 11am.

We will be holding a coffee morning on Saturday the 18th of November 10am till 12, o'clock look forward to seeing you there for tea and cake.

Don't forget to bring in your slip and money into school if your child is taking part in the Christmas shop at Sunbeams, please remember if we are buying for children to put the age down on the slip thank you in advance.

We have an inset day on 4th of December nursery will be closed for staff training.

The date for the children's Christmas sing-along will be Friday the 15th of December last day of term 10am till 1pm, then nursery will close for Christmas.

All children will be taking part in the sing-along even if they don't attend on that day. Don't forget to save the date so you book time off to come along it's a joyous occasion.

Mrs Edwards Head of Pre-School and Nursery